
“I have a genuine desire to help 
people. While attending college I 
continue to serve the Trenton area 
community as a substitute teacher 
for local school districts.”

After falling on hard times, Mark decided 
to enroll at MCCC and better his situation. 
Enrolled full-time, working as an inner city 
substitute teacher part-time, and being 
actively involved in the Chess Club and 
International Student Organization, Mark is 
thriving. He has been invited to become a 
member of Phi Theta Kappa Honor Society.

Equipped with his associate degree in 
Electronics Engineering Technology, 
Mark will re-enter the workforce upon 
graduation. With a background in biology, 
his goal is to embark on a career in 
biomedical technology.

Mark’s Foundation scholarships have 
allowed him to get a fresh start.
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